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7th September 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back to the new school year.  

Below is a table with a list of all the after-school clubs that are available in this half term.  

In addition to this, we are also offering a Sports club and a Chess club on Monday 

lunchtime and a Tackling tables club which will run on a Thursday lunchtime. These clubs 

are both free and the children that wish to take part will apply to do so themselves via 

their class teacher. 

Club Name Run By Day Who is the 

club for? 

Where? Booking link 

Football Sam & Aaron Monday Year 1 and 2 Field or Hall https://forms.gle/zepwRZCqxS3iwZRc9 

Scrapbooking Miss Jordan Tuesday Key Stage 2 Class 5 https://forms.gle/Q2ZZXBa1sa1UUJqL9 

Cooking Mrs. Kosecki 

and Mrs. 

Khatri 

Tuesday Year 1 Kitchen Area https://forms.gle/XdKfXjifG8j8FyPm9 

 

Homework Mrs. Rudd Wednesday Everyone Class 3 https://forms.gle/kzviCdX9Rd2HLxkY9 

Lego Mr. Furzey & 

Mrs. Adams 

Wednesday Everyone Hall https://forms.gle/VcRD6Mmp5eGjqzEu6 

Netball Mrs. Cooper Thursday Key Stage 2 Playground or 

Hall 

https://forms.gle/LnN2fgjcMaDPgEG49 

 

 

Cost of club   F      FREE            £1.50 p.w              £2.50 p.w 

All of the clubs have limits on the number of children able to attend, therefore, places will 

be allocated on a first come, first served basis. You will be sent a text to inform you if your 

child has a place in the club. If they have a place, the cost will be added to parentpay 

before the club starts. 
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The Homework club is available for anyone who needs it.  

If your child is struggling with their homework and needs 

a helping hand, Miss Rudd is available to help.  Please 

complete the link to give your child permission and then 

they will be able to attend the club whenever they need 

to. 

Clubs will be restarted every half term to enable everyone to have a chance join or to try a 

different club. 

After half term, Class two will have the opportunity to cook, and hopefully every half term 

another class will have a turn. 

We look forward to an exciting and rewarding term. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs. Maddison                                         

Deputy Executive Head Teacher 

 

 


